
(9vi) Mr R MacWilliam 

To the Leader of the Council 

“How many times have Highland Council employees availed of the whistle-
blowing procedure in the past 12 months?” 
 
There has been one instance of whistleblowing. 
 
As of end of February 2020 the Whistleblowing policy and procedure has been 
reviewed including going to a confidential email and telephone number for 
reporting.  Trade Union engagement is still required on the reviewed policy and 
procedure before implementation but has been delayed due to COVID-19 
 
 


